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Title of Paper:  The future arrangements for NHS commissioning  
 
Purpose: Over the past year, we have been exploring how our organisations can 
work more effectively to meet our shared ambitions. This work, together with the 
publication of the NHS Long Term Plan (LTP), has helped to shape our thinking 
about how future arrangements could look.  

The following paper aims to provide the Oxfordshire Joint Health and Overview 
Scrutiny Committee with an overview of future commissioning arrangements across 
Buckinghamshire, Oxfordshire and Berkshire West (BOB) and seeks feedback on 
the proposals.  

Each clinical commissioning group in the BOB area is engaging with local people 
and key stakeholders. In Oxfordshire information about future commissioning 
arrangements and an online questionnaire have been shared with local NHS staff 
and GP practices, and with more than 3,500 people through Talking Health, the 
CCG’s online engagement tool. It has been shared via provider trusts with their 
patient networks and a wider range of stakeholders. Including Healthwatch 
Oxfordshire, the Local Medical Committee and Oxfordshire councillors. The 
proposals have also been discussed at various meetings including the Health and 
Wellbeing Board workshop in November. All information is available on the CCG’s 
website: https://www.oxfordshireccg.nhs.uk/about-us/buckinghamshire-oxfordshire-
and-berkshire-west-integrated-care-system.htm  

Senior Responsible Officer: Louise Patten, Chief Executive, Oxfordshire Clinical 

Commissioning Group. 
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